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President 5000 COLOGNE 1
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Cologne, May 25, 1992

Ref.: E.A.N.A. - Conference on Group Practice in Europe
Prague, June 13, 1992

Dear Mr. President,

We have the pleasure to send you enclosed the program of the above
mentioned conference organized by E.A.N.A. - European Working Group
of General Practitioners and Specialists in Private Practice in
Prague, on June 13, 1992.

The E.A.N.A. was founded in 1974 with the aim to provide a comp-
lete and detailed exchange of information and experiences on out-
patient care of the European health care systems and conditions

of professional medical exercise and to improve structures of out-
patient care as well as professional exercise and to adapt them

to the needs of society.

A documentation on the work E.A.N.A. will be mailed to you sepa-
rately.

The aim of the above mentioned conference is to provide informa-
tion on the various conceptions of group practice in different
European countries according to the health care systems as well
as subjects such as management and financing being of interest
to physicians.

Should you wish to participate in the meeting you are most wel-
come to do so.

Yours sincerely,
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Ute H. Leutloff-Simons

Encl.

SEKRETARIAT: VERBAND DER NIEDERGELASSENEN ARZTE DEUTSCHLANDS (NAV) E.V.
BELFORTSTRASSE 9, 5000 KOLN 1, KONTO DEUTSCHE APOTHEKER- UND ARZTEBANK 015/11200, KENNWORT E.A.N.A.
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Dear Mr, Ute H. Leutloff-Sémons,
We are not able to attend the conferense svganized by Bs A, Ny As =
Buropean Working Gwoup of Genmeral Practitioners ud Specialists _
in Private Practice in Prague, on June 13, 1992, But we awe inte-

rested to develop our contacts and to get more documentation on
the work Bs Av No As

Thank you for the invitation to visit the eonference.

With best regards
Viine Sinisalu
president of the Estonian Medieal

Assosiation



